OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 30 2018

To the Members of the California State Senate:
I am returning Senate Bill 937 without my signature.

This bill requires employers to provide a space that meets specified standards for
employees with a desire to express breast milk in private.

I have signed AB 1976 which furthers the state’s ongoing efforts to support working
mothers and their families. Therefore, this bill is not necessary.

Sincerely,
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